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Please be advised that this letter is not a legal notification letter about the breach, but rather a letter to all resident
SC taxpayers informing them that their info was exposed and how to protect yourself against ID theft. Itis our largest
direct communication with affected taxpayers.

This is letter is going out to 3.8 million people and will receive attention from constituents, the press and legislators.
Please review it and offer suggestions.
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